
Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday 21st May, we will be holding a Parent/Carer Forum to share the plans and resources for 

next term’s PSHE for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 with you. The title of term 6’s topic is Changing Me, which is 

linked to the PSHE Association’s guidance for lessons on RSE (Relationships and Sex Education). 

The meeting will cover the curriculum in each year group and the resources that will be used. Most 

of it will come from the Jigsaw scheme the school follows. This includes work on self-image, puberty, 

how bodies change from conception to adulthood, and animal reproduction. Much of this is part of 

the statutory Science curriculum. 

During the session I will be able to answer any questions and clear up any misconceptions you may 

have about the PSHE curriculum. 

The meeting will take place at 2.00-3.00pm in the main hall. I will start with year 3 and move up 

through the year groups, finishing with year 6. 

Regards 

Catherine Fahmi 

PSHE lead 


